Commonwealth Edison. ' _ Z)ﬂhﬁ
Quad Cities Nuclear Powgr Station, .
22710 206 Avenue North

Cordova, lilinois 61242

Telephone 309/654-2241

September 27, 1984

Mr. James G. Keppler

Regional Administrator

Region III Office

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

Enclosed please find the Inservice Inspection Summary Report submitted to you
in accordance with the requirements of the ASME, Section XI, Aritcle IWA-6000.
This report covers the Inservice Inspection activities conducted during the
seventh refueling outage of Unit 1.

Please direct any questions you have regarding this report to Ken Medulan, ISI
coordinator, Quad Cities Station at 309-654-2241 ext. 185.

Sincerely,
11
, 'di /
1

Tech Staff Supervisor
Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
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